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Advisory Announcement CONTACT: Joe Stratman 
For Immediate Release: April 10, 2025 Region I Shellfish Biologist 
 joseph.stratman@alaska.gov 

(907) 772-5238 
 

2025/26 YAKUTAT COMMERCIAL DUNGENESS CRAB  
FISHERY TO REMAIN CLOSED 

 
The commercial Dungeness crab fishery in Registration Area D (Yakutat) will remain closed for the 2025/26 fishing season. 
The commercial fishery has been closed since 2000 after being designated as collapsed and recovering by the Alaska Board 
of Fisheries. A survey of the Yakutat Area Dungeness crab stock conducted in May 2004 showed no signs of stock recovery. 
The Alaska Department of Fish and Game resurveyed the Yakutat Dungeness crab stock in June 2012 and June 2013, and 
while survey catches improved from 2004, the stock has not recovered to a level that will sustain commercial removals.  
 
The Emergency Order corresponding with this announcement is EO 1C0800.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Advisory Announcement web site: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=cfnews.main. 
 

Office Ketchikan Petersburg Wrangell Sitka Juneau Haines Yakutat 
ADF&G 225-5195 772-3801  747-6688 465-4250 766-2830 784-3255 
AWT 225-5111 772-3983 874-3215 747-3254 465-4000 766-2533 784-3220 
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